A Special Meeting of the City Council was held at City Hall, 200 S. Main Street, on Tuesday,
October 9, 2018, at 6:00 p.m.

Present were Mayor Malewski and Councilpersons Harri, Wichman and Colestock.
Councilman Burke was absent and excused.

Administrative Staff Present were City Manager Aaron Desentz, Fire Chief Roger McNutt,
Quality of Life Director Lindsey Zeller, Building Official LeRoy Hummel and City Clerk Kristy
Reinecke.

Also Present were members from various City Boards and Commissions.

Purpose of the meeting was a Special Meeting with Eleanor Siewert, Professional
Registered Parliamentarian. Notice of the meeting was duly given.

Ms. Siewert introduced herself as the Registered Parliamentarian and as a Michigan
Municipal League Representative. Ms. Siewert gave a presentation on Parliamentary
Procedure as well as the Open Meetings Act.

Ms. Siewert answered questions of the participants.

The training and presentation ended at 7:50 p.m.

Paul O. Malewski, Mayor Kristy Reinecke, City Clerk



